You are invited to The Kick-off of the Massachusetts Town Hall Meetings

Together we can prevent underage drinking and prescription drug abuse.

Their future depends on you



Fran Harding, Director, Center for Substance Abuse Prevention, SAMHSA

John Polanowicz, Secretary, Executive Office of Health and Human Services

Cheryl Bartlett, Commissioner,
Massachusetts Department of Public Health
and Youth Leaders from SADD
(Students Against Destructive Decisions)

April 10, 2014 2:00 to 3:00 P.M. The Great Hall Massachusetts State House Boston, MA

The State House is on the MBTA's Red and Green lines. Park Street stop



Sponsored by the Governor's Interagency Council on Substance Abuse and Prevention and the Massachusetts Department of Public Health Bureau of Substance Abuse Services

